
 

Phone:  573-782-3511                                                                                                  Email:  clerk.russellvillemo@outlook.com 

13203 Railroad Avenue  •  P.O. Box 128  •  Russellville, MO  

City of Russellville 

 
 

NOTICE OF SALE OF MUNICIPAL BUILDING  
Bid No. 07-2022 

 

BID DUE DATE:   Thursday, September 8, 2022, 4:00 PM local time 

DELIVER TO:   City of Russellville 
    City Hall, Office of the City Clerk 
    13203 Railroad Avenue 
    P O Box 128 (use this to mail bids) 
    Russellville, MO  65074 
 
 

The City of Russellville, MO is requesting sealed bids for the sale of a city-owned property. The 

building is currently being used as the city’s maintenance facility and is located at 5106 Smith 

Street, Russellville, MO; McDavitts Addition, Lot 14 in Block B; Parcel No. 1702030001009020.  

The property is currently zoned  Commercial.  Bids may be delivered in person to the City Clerk 

at City Hall or mailed to the above address.  Bids received after the specified date and time will 

not be accepted and will be returned unopened.  Bids must be   submitted in a sealed envelope 

with the bid number and the bidder’s name and address clearly indicated on the envelope.  Site 

visits may be arranged by contacting James McCoy, PeopleService, at 573-338-4001.  

 

The City of Russellville reserves the right to reject any and all proposals for any reason and may 

waive any informality, and is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of      

bids from minority and women-owned firms and disadvantaged business enterprises.  For more 

information, contact City Clerk Jan Wyatt at 573-782-3511 or via email at 

clerk.russellvillemo@outlook.com.    
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